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Whew! What a weekend for FRC! The organizers and
volunteers put on an outstanding show on Saturday,
September 7th, with Dressage and Combined Tests. The
featured picture this month was captured after Patricia
Fici’s Century ride. On Sunday there were more Dressage
tests and Cross Country Schooling. Plus, Working
Equitation of North Carolina set up obstacles, giving
riders the opportunity to practice with experienced folks
on hand to help.  Thank you to Marquise Equine Nutrition
for providing an amazing assortment of goodies to first
place winners!

There is only one show left this year so now is a great time
to visit the website and read about the year end award
requirements. 
https://foothillsridingclub.org/results-and-awards/

https://foothillsridingclub.org/results-and-awards/
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http://www.foothillsridingclub.org/membership.html


UPCOMING EVENTS
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October
10.17   Osteopath seminar with Yarden Cohen at FENCE house

10.26   Dressage & Combined Training Show at FENCE

November
11.2   Charlotte Cannon Clinic at FENCE

11.14   Annual Meeting at FENCE house

mailto:foothillsridingclub@gmail.com
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SAVE THE DATE! 
Yarden Cohen

seminar on
October 17th at

FENCE



MY FAVORITE HORSE
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 Ever been to a horse sale “just to watch”? My husband and I did that in 1990
and ended up making two trailer trips from Maysville to Louisville, KY to bring
home the three horses we purchased at a Paramont Arabians auction. Of the
three horses, I resold one for more than I paid, and one became my daughter’s
horse and then went on to good friends when she outgrew him.The third was a
4 year old Polish Arabian stallion by the name of Huntah who had been trained
for the track but never raced because of a suspensory injury; he sold for $500.
 
Huntah (now Hunter) had spent his life on groomed pastures or in a stall, so
after he was gelded and I started riding him, he understandably would get
very nervous about weeds touching his belly, low hanging branches, and
horses passing either direction.  He figured out rural riding pretty quickly
though, and soon became the perfect long distance horse - willing, brave, all
business on the trail, easy to load and haul, and a total gentleman around the
barn and at ride camps. As a bonus he had a very competitive nature. Many
times we were on trail alone, moseying along, and he would flick an ear back
and take off, having heard horses coming up behind us.  Even when
mandatory holds were back at ride camp, he was always eager to leave his hay
bag and take back off down the trail.

We joke about the saying “healthy as a horse” because we’ve all had to deal
with so many equine health issues, but Hunter really was healthy up to the day
he died at 31 years old, requiring no more than a yearly vet visit for his rabies
shot and a Coggins test. We did struggle for a bit with a subtle lameness, and
after a misdiagnosis of navicular and a visit to UGA the problem of sore heels
was solved by using bar shoes during the competition season.

For conditioning and to get the hang of long distance competition, we logged
close to 700 miles of competitive trail rides over two years. Then, beginning in
1994, we completed well over 3,000 miles of endurance rides of 50, 75 and 100
miles. In 2002 we won the Biltmore 50 against 108 starters.

Submitted by Sue Mullen
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The following year we did our first 100 mile ride at the Biltmore, which gave me
the distinction of coming in both first and last at a Biltmore ride!  For a change
of pace over the years, we threw in a ride and tie with my husband and a
triathlon with my husband and brother-in-law.

For 27 years Hunter was my friend, companion, fellow explorer, and source of
great pride and joy.  Most importantly, my time with Hunter taught me so
much about horses, myself, and life in general. I wasn’t looking for a horse
when we went to that sale, but I feel extraordinarily lucky to have had him in
my life. 

My Favorite Horse
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FRC is happy to introduce a new youth program. Interested in joining? Want
to learn more? Sign up for a membership and let us know about the young
members in your family to be included on future mailing lists.

The purpose of the FRC youth program is to encourage young members
(under 18) to become involved in the Riding community. Further, the
program seeks to provide educational, team-building and community
growth opportunities while helping to instill important work ethic,
horsemanship and camaraderie values.

For more information send a message to aubrey.eisenman1@gmail.com

mailto:aubrey.eisenman1@gmail.com
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Congratulations to Patricia Fici and her horse Parette for
their Century Ride - they have a combined age of 104! 

P h o t o s  c o u r t e s y  o f  J o d i  L e e s
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Special thanks to volunteer photographer Lee Griffith! 
View the full gallery at

https://lkgriffith.shootproof.com/  

https://lkgriffith.shootproof.com/
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AN EDUCATED HORSE
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Recently I learned a horse I had trained and sold was resold.

I sold him to a lovely, dedicated young rider.

I always said if I could have written an advertisement for his human - it would
have described her word for word. 

But young people grow up and need to start real life. 

And so the family worked to find him an amazing new owner who reached out to
me.

I was tickled to receive this update - especially in regard to the love and care he
would receive as well as their commitment to keep him forever - even after his
last riding chapter is done. 

But this update reminded me of something I think about often when I’m bringing
my horses along.

That the best service we can give any of our horses is to educate them. 

Because an educated horse almost always ends up in a good home.

An educated horse is handled, appreciated, and loved because he has something
valuable to offer his human.

And in return he receives care (often above and beyond the care most of us give
ourselves).

So please - educate your horses.

Teach them respect.

Train them with future and perhaps less confident riders in mind. 

Because at the end of the day an education is the most enduring gift you can
impart to any horse.

This is how we do right by them.

Love them through training and education. 

Then they will be loved for the rest of their lives - even if it’s not in your barn. 

Submitted by Carrie “riding with a purpose” Kimmell
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We are thrilled to announce that our online FRC swag store is officially open. We
have partnered with Grand Impressions Design Co. to offer over 40 different items,
including saddle pads, beanies, vests, and shirts, all featuring our logo. We have
carefully selected items that are both comfortable and stylish for everyone.
Although the turnaround time is a bit longer, the quality is excellent. You can also
use Club Bucks to purchase items from the store. If you would like to use Club
Bucks, please send an email to Erin at erin.e.stroud@gmail.com with the amount
you would like to use, and we will provide you with a gift card for the online store
with the matching amount for you to redeem. If you need any assistance with
ordering or have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Follow this link to the online store:
https://grandimpressiondesign.com/collections/foothills-riding-club

FRC HAS AN ONLINE STORE! 

mailto:erin.e.stroud@gmail.com
https://grandimpressiondesign.com/collections/foothills-riding-club
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Follow Foothills Riding Club! 

@foothillsridingclub @foothillsridingclub Foothills Riding Club

https://www.facebook.com/foothillsridingclub
https://www.instagram.com/foothillsridingclub
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCAlRV0rkd6B1Uqqa5vH1IA/featured
https://www.facebook.com/foothillsridingclub
https://www.instagram.com/foothillsridingclub
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCAlRV0rkd6B1Uqqa5vH1IA/featured
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@foothillsridingclub @foothillsridingclub

Marguerite Henry's
biographer, Susan Friedland,
will be visiting us in Horse
Country on Oct 16, 2024, to
share her just-published
book on the beloved author.
Book Signing Page and Flame
bookstore in Landrum at 11
am, followed by a lecture at
the Tryon Depot (also on the
16th) at 6:30 pm. Please join
us. Light refreshments.

Marguerite Henry was an
American writer of children's
books, writing fifty-nine
books based on true stories
of horses and other animals.
She won the Newbery Medal
for King of the Wind, a 1948
book about horses, and she
was a runner-up for two
others.Her books included
Misty of Chincoteague,
Album of Horses, Justin
Morgan Had A Horse, Black
Gold, and others.

For more information, call or
email Libbie Johnson at 
828-817-3753 or
LibbieJohnson@gmail.com.

SAVE THE DATE!

https://www.facebook.com/foothillsridingclub
https://www.instagram.com/foothillsridingclub
mailto:LibbieJohnson@gmail.com


C u s t o m  S a d d l e r y  E v e r e s t  R  M o n o f l a p  D r e s s a g e  S a d d l e
$ 2 , 2 0 0  f i r m . T h e  p e r s o n  I  b o u g h t  i t  f r o m  h a d  a
n a m e p l a t e ,  s o  t h a t  c a n  f a i n t l y  b e  s e e n  o n  t h e  b a c k .  T h i s
s a d d l e  i s  i n  a m a z i n g  c o n d i t i o n ,  h a s  a l w a y s  b e e n  t a c k
r o o m - k e p t  a n d  t a k e n  g r e a t  c a r e  o f .  U n f o r t u n a t e l y ,  t h e
h o r s e  i t  w a s  b o u g h t  f o r  i s  r e t i r e d  a n d  i t  d o e s  n o t  f i t  t h e
n e w  h o r s e .  H a p p y  t o  a n s w e r  a n y  q u e s t i o n s .  L o c a l  t r i a l s
o n l y .  C o n t a c t  N a t a l i e ,  n a t a l i e . s c h e m b r a @ g m a i l . c o m
 
S e a t  s i z e :  1 7 . 5
E s t i m a t e d  T r e e  F i t :  M W
F l a p  S i z e :  s t a n d a r d
F l a p  L e n g t h :  1 6 ”
C o l o r :  b l a c k  ( c a m e l / c a r a m e l  w e l t )
P a n e l s :  w o o l  f l o c k e d  ( r e f l o c k e d  i n  2 0 2 3  a n d  h a s  n o t  b e e n
r i d d e n  i n  s i n c e )
S e r i a l  N u m b e r :  
3 2 5 4 5  
0 9  1 3  
1 7 . 5  
1 6  
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CLASSIFIEDS

mailto:natalie.schembra@gmail.com
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CLASSIFIEDS
F u l l  b r i d l e  i n  e x c e l l e n t  c o n d i t i o n .  B i t s  a r e  5 "  a n d
W e y m o u t h  h a s  a  s h o r t  s h a n k  ( 2 . 2 5 " ) .  $ 1 5 0  i n c l u d e s
b i t s  a n d  r e i n s .

D r e s c h  d r e s s a g e  s a d d l e  i n  v e r y
g o o d  c o n d i t i o n .  M a r o o n  p i p i n g ,
b u f f a l o  l e a t h e r  o n  s e a t  a n d  f l a p s ,
1 7 . 5 "  s e a t ,  T r i s t a n  t r e e  s e t  t o
w i d e .  $ 2 , 5 0 0 .

Contact Sue Mullen at suemullen864@gmail.com or 864-457-6403.

mailto:suemullen864@gmail.com
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BUSINESS MEMBERS
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BUSINESS MEMBERS

Field Day South
Twin Tree Farm
Amber Massey
Amy Sakovich

FENCE
Murray Acres

Farm House Tack
Landrum Hardware

Dreamwinds Equine Assisted Learning
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President, Publicity: Erin Stroud-Parker
Vice President, Clinics: Candice Carr
Secretary: Bette Mann
Treasurer: Natalie Schembra
Show Secretary, Membership: Margo Savage
Awards: Sue Mullen
Educational Seminars: Edith Cahoon
Hospitality: Kristen Griffith
Volunteers: Melissa Van Doren
Special Events: Jan Bellows
Youth Coordinator: Aubrey Eisenman

2024 BOARD MEMBERS


